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Dear Jessica Lengenfelder--

We look forward to welcoming the Fred Astaire 2020 Cross Couniry Dance Championship at the Sheraton
New Orleans Hotel in April.

We recognize that the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) is top of mind for many travelers. We are sharing the
following information to help ensure that your atlendees have the information lhay need to plan their stay
with us and are aware of our efforts to ensure a healthy stay,

The wellbeing of our guesls and associates is of paramount importance. We take standards for hygiene and
cleanliness very seriously. Our leadership team is closely monitoring the Centers for Disease Condrot and
Prevention (CDC), World Heallh Organization (WHOj and local healih depariment updates regarding
COVID-19 and following their recommendations on the appropriate health and safety measures. We have
well-esiablished hyglene standards and daily cleaning procedures for all parts of the hotel to address both
general cleanliness and disinfection. In addition, it is our standard practice to provide ongoing guidance to
our hotel teams to promote safety and well-being through awareness, training and the use of everyday
prevenlative practices.

We recognize that the COVID-19 virus has required all of us to be more thoughtful as we go through our
daily activities. Our associates are expected to follow the CDC recommendalions for everyday prevenlive
actions o help preveni the spread of respiralory diseases and we encourage you to share these practices
with your team and your atiendees. These include:

*  Avoiding close contact with people who are sick.
= Avoiding touching your eyes, nose, and mouth,
» Covering your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash,

¢ Washing your hands often with soap and waler for al leasl 20 seconds, especially after going to the
bathroom; before eating; and after blowing your nose, coughing, or sheezing.

Your business is important fo us. We greatly value our refationship with you and we are committed to
ensuring that our hotel is a comfortable and safe environment for you, your team and your aliendees. We
will conlinue to keep a close watch on the latest developments related to COVID-19 and will follow the
guidance of government and public health officials.

We look forward to hosling you and working with you o make your event a success.

Sincerely,

Jim Cook
neral Manager

Sheraton New Orleans Hotel

500 Canal Street, New Orleans, Louisiana 70130
T 504 525 2500 F 504 595 5552
marriotl.com/msyis




